
 
 
 
 
 
Point Pelee Karting began working with the Town Planner Calendar advertising campaign in 2011. Since 
then, we have enjoyed the Town Planners on-going commitment to promote our business within their 
publications. 
 
We have seen a great return with the advertising coupons designed by the Town Planner group.  
 
Our customers really appreciate the promotional discounts provided, and the quality product delivered 
within the Calendar. 
 
We look forward to continuing with the Town Planner in 2014 and beyond. 
 
Special thanks to Stella & Tony Ciancio. 
 
From everyone at Point Pelee Karting! 
 

 
Jason Papp 
President 
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